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request for changing of the FCC-ID

Dear Application Examiner,

We hereby request the change of the FCC-ID from POOWML-CO5 to POOWML-CO6.
The reason is a change in the Bluetooth protocol software which has no influence on
the RF-behaviour. Because of this change, the type designation will be changed from
WML-C05 to WML-C06. To be consistent, we want to change the FCC-ID from
POOWML-CO5 to POOWML-CO6.

All former submitted documents using the old FCC-ID remain valid. There are no
changes to existing documents, test reports, except the label layout and the
confidential letter which will be uploaded separately.

Please contact us if you have any additional questions.

Best Regards
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